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Dear Parents, 

 

We are eager to welcome back pupils and families on Tuesday 31st August 2021. 

 

We would like to take the time to remind parents of some key information. 

 

Our School day  

 

Start time for all pupils: 8:40am (Door will open at 8:35am and close at 8:40am)                             

End time for all pupils: 3:15pm 

 

Pupils should enter through their new class doors as per information in July Newsletter. The link to this 

newsletter is attached for your convenience. https://sway.office.com/qyQYyeDuwEe8Svwu?ref=Link 

 

Healthy Eating 

 

Please remember to select your child’s lunch options for the new term via ParentPay.   

Pupils may continue to bring in a small healthy snack for their afternoon break and should always bring a 

labelled water bottle. 

 

Milk 

 

Please ensure you have made a payment via ParentPay for your child to have milk this year.  

 

Wrap Round Provision 

 

Our breakfast club and after school care resume on Tuesday 31st August for all existing attendees.  If 

you would like to use our breakfast club, please email the school office and we will confirm availability. 

 

Drop off point for breakfast club is door number 3 between 7:50am and 8am.  Please note that if pupils 

arrive late, they will not be able to utilise the service on that day. 

 

After School care collection will remain from door number 3, the provision will now close at 5pm. 

 

Our breakfast club fee is £2.00 per day & afterschool care fee is £5.00 per day. Where your child is 

attending an afterschool club and requires after school care until 5pm there will be an additional charge 

of £2.00 per day.  

 

Punctuality 

 

Please note that it is paramount that children are punctually dropped off and picked up from school on 

time. If your child arrives at school after 8.40am when the doors are closed, your child will be admitted 

by staff in the front office. You will be asked to sign your child in, stating the reason for the lateness. 

This will be logged and monitored by the pastoral team, for improvement. If there is no improvement, 

http://www.nishkamschool.org/
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you will be invited into school to meet with the Headteacher. 

 

 

PE Kit 

 

As we return to normal procedures pupils will now change for their PE lessons at school and should 

therefore always arrive to school in their School Uniform. 

 

Please ensure you send your child into school with their correct PE kit, please refer to the newsletter 

link to check which day your child has PE. https://sway.office.com/qyQYyeDuwEe8Svwu?ref=Link  

 

   

 

Have a restful bank holiday weekend.  

 

Nishkam Primary School 
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